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Dear Trinity families,

What a wonderful week we have once again had at Trinity Primary. There have been lots of school trips already
happening and plenty more to come over the next couple of weeks!

A reminder that we have Parents’ Evenings on Tuesday and Thursday next week. Please make sure you have
booked an appointment with your class teacher. It is really important parents attend these meetings as it enables
us to work together as a team for the benefit of our pupils.

We had a great time on Thursday at our ‘International Evening’. It was so lovely to see so many families
celebrating their heritage and seeing what a wonderful and diverse community we have in our Trinity family. A
huge thank you to the PAFT for organising the event, it was a great success!

If you would like to join our PAFT or are interested in what they do for the school, then please come along to their
evening event on 10th October at 7.30 pm in the school hall to find out more.

As ever, | wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,
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Darren Janes

Head of School
Trinity Primary
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Have you applied for Free School Meals?

If you have applied for Free School Meals online
in the last 12 days there may have been an error
with your application. Lewisham have contacted
all schools to ask any parents who may have
applied in the last 12 days to contact the Pupil
Support Team at pu-
pil.support@lewisham.gov.uk

If you haven’t applied but think you may be eli-
gible, please follow the instructions on the link
below. Not only will your child receive free
school lunches but they may be entitled to dis-
counted clubs, trips and music tuition.

https://www.lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/

education/student-pupil-support/
Pages/Free-school-meals.aspx?t=0
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Phonics Workshop

Thursday 12" November
2.30- 3.30pm

Helping your child with their reading can
e very difficult, especially if you weren’
taught to read phonetically yourself.
This workshop will be an introduction to
phonics and how we teach children to
read in school.

There will be a chance to ask any
questions you may have, take part in

some activities and take home some
resources to help.
If you have any questions please come
and find either Miss K or Miss Apsey in

the plauground.
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A reminder about Birthdays

At Trinity we celebrate birthdays through our Friday worships. Each week
the children who have had a birthday are invited to the front and the
whole school sing happy birthday to them.

We do not allow children to give out sweets or cakes on their birthdays
for several reasons such as allergies and pressure on families to provide
for a whole class.

The class teaches will be reminding the children of this this week and we
thank you for your co operation.

Calling All Dads!

Are you looking for a fun, friendly game of football?

A group of Trinity dads play indoor 5-a-side football
every Wednesday evening.

We are looking for new players to join us, all are welcome.

If you are interested please e-mail Charlie (Stanley in year one and Archie
in year three's dad) at charliemacdonald@hotmail.com"
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Parent Workshop at Trinity School
"

“Typical Talk at Primary Scheoo
Tuesday 171 October at 09:00am

with, Steph Broodbank, the Speech and
Language Theragist at Trinity Primary.

This is a free moming for parents of
Reception and Year 1 children at Trinity
School. Meet at the office after drop-off.
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Workcshop for 1 hour and then opportunifies for questions
and chats.

= o If viou hiove any quesfions plecse call Sfzph
I Q;O I 3 on 0203047 1374

Leam about:

What is fypical falk and langucge
development for your chilkd® How can you

support their language ond leaming of
home?2
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Dates for your Diary (please also see the calen-

dar on the school website for these dates) :
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03/10/2017 Parents evening
04/10/2017  9.30am-  Yr2 Great Fire of London Trip
3.00 pm
05/10/2017 Parents evening
10/10/17 7:30pm  PAFT evening
11/10/2017 9.15am- Flu Vaccination for R,Y!,Y2,Y3 and Y4
11.30am
19/10/2017 9.30am-  Reception Lewisham Library Trip
11.00am
19/10/17 7:30pm Men’s Curry night @ Bengal Brasserie
20/10/17 3:30 pm  Last day of term
31/10/17 9:30am-  Yr4 Viking workshop
2:30pm
10/11/17 7:30pm PAFT Quiz Night @ Trinity Primary
27/11/2017  9:30am-  Yr3 Creekside Trip
2:30pm
04/12/17 5:00pm-  Yr2 Blackheath Concert
7:00pm
15/12/17 3:00pm- R, 1and 2 Xmas Party
3:30pm
20/12/17 1:45pm Last day of term—pick up at 1:45pm
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